Fulbourn Primary School

School Lane, Fulbourn, Cambridge CB21 5BH
Tel: 01223 712525
e-mail: office@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk

Year five workshops with Peterhouse Technology Park — Monday 22~ April and
Tuesday 14+ May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been given the opportunity to take part in an art project with Peterhouse Technology Park as
part of their local outreach. The year five children will have a whole day of workshops on Monday 22~

April and a further afternoon of workshops on Tuesday 14 May.

On Monday 22 April, we will visit Lime Kiln Close, before heading to the Peterhouse Technology Park
to see the site where the public art will be displayed. The children will take part in a variety of activities
both there and at school, which will be revealed to them on the day. Excitingly, lunch will be provided,
so children will not need to bring a packed lunch. All travel between locations will be by coach. Children

will be expected to wear school uniform, as usual.

We will take part in further workshops on the afternoon of Tuesday 14* May. During this session, there
will also be an opportunity for parents to join us! We will send out another letter about this when we

have more information about how it will run.

Please complete this online form to give consent for your child to take part in the workshop

Best wishes,
Miss Edwards-King

Headteacher: Mrs Beci McCaughran



https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L1QKrno4bkW-bmCbsuWWFWgYKk8t88BAk57sSpoUkh1URVIwRzcxVlNaMDlTVTdMNjFJWTY2NDUzRS4u
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